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SUBMITTAL TO THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE, STATE OF CALIFORNIA

FROM: Supervisor John J. Benoit SUBMITTAL DATE: March 12,2013
SUBJECT: Fourth District Use of Community Improvement Designation (CID) Funds

RECOMMENDED MOTION: That the Board of Supervisors:

1. Approve the use of CID funds for the Regional Access Project Foundation- Building
Healthy Communities HUE Music & Arts Festival;

2. Approve the use of CID funds for the Flying Doctors & CV Medical Volunteers;

3. Approve the use of CID funds for United Way of the Desert;

4. Approve and directs the Auditor-Controller to make the following budget adjustments:

Increase Appropriations:  Contributions to Non County Agency  $ 5,000.00
10000-1000100000-536200

Decrease Board Designation: Community Improvement $ 5,000.00
10000-1000100000-330135

1. The Regional Access Project Foundation-Building Healthy Communities $ 1,000.00
Building Healthy Communities — HUE Music & Arts Festival
75105 Merle Drive, Suite 800
Palm Desert, CA 92211

2. The Flying Doctors & CV Medical Volunteers $ 2,500.00 3. United Way of the Desert $ 1,500.00
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BACKGROUND:

The Regional Access Project Foundation — Building Healthy Communities HUE Music & Arts Festival
will take place in on April 6. The event will showcase the talent and creativity of youth in the eastern
Coachella Valley. There will be music of various genres, arts and cultural activities, films, public art,
healthy food, and sustainability workshops.

The Flying Doctors & CV Medical Volunteers mobilize healthcare professionals, agencies, community
based organizations, and volunteers to improve the health and well-being of the underserved
population living in the Coachelia Valley. Last year's effort resulted in helping 3,000 patients.

The United Way of the Desert will be hosting the “Rockin’ VIP Challenge” event on March 22" The
event will raise funds to assist local charitable organizations that provide necessary services to the
residents throughout the Coachella Valley.

| would like to use Community Improvement Funds to support these worthy events that benefit the
residents from the Fourth District.
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